
 

 

December 13, 2022 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 
THREE PWD BOARD INCUMBENTS 

TAKE OATH OF OFFICE 
 

 Palmdale, CA – At the start of their Monday night meeting, three 

Palmdale Water District (PWD) Board incumbents were sworn in to start 

their new terms.  

 Directors Vincent Dino, Don Wilson and Scott Kellerman were 

individually given the oath of office by attorney Ross Trindle of Aleshire & 

Wynder, PWD’s legal counsel.  Directors Dino and Kellerman were 

unopposed at the November elections, while Director Wilson won his seat 

against challenger Yvette Silva with 60% of the votes. 

 “I truly appreciate all the constituents who voted for me,” Director 

Wilson said.  “I am grateful I can represent them for another four years.  I 

love being here.” 

With his election win, Director Wilson begins serving a second term 

representing Division 2.  He is a retired retail sales rep for Foster Farms and a 

former restaurant and hotel manager.  He served on the Palmdale School 

District Personnel Committee for two years. 

 (more)
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Since Directors Dino and Kellerman were not challenged, they automatically resume 

their seats representing Division 5 and Division 1, respectively. 

Director Dino, who has lived in Palmdale for 30 years, is a retired journeyman 

electrician.  He served on the Palmdale Planning Commission for eight years and was first 

elected to the PWD Board in 2013.  His new term will expire in December 2026.  

“It is a true honor to be serving my third term,” Director Dino said.  “I am very happy to 

retain my seat and continue contributing to the success of PWD,”    

Also unchallenged was Director Kellerman, the newest member of the Board.  He was 

appointed by the Board this past April to fill a vacant seat for half of a full term.  His new two-

year term will end in December 2024.   

“It’s exciting to have the opportunity to serve again,” said Director Kellerman.  “I’m 

looking forward to representing my district and working with my fellow Board members.” 

Director Kellerman is part owner of Antelope Valley Harley-Davidson and has been on 

the Antelope Valley Sheriff's Boosters for more than 15 years. 

Since 1918, the Palmdale Water District has provided high-quality water at a reasonable 

cost.  We pride ourselves on providing great customer care; advocating for local water issues that 

help our residents; educating the community on water-use efficiency; and leading our region in 

researching and implementing emerging technologies that increase operational efficiency.  For 

more information about PWD, visit www.palmdalewater.org. 
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